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We are pleased to announce the Maryland Health Care Commission has awarded a grant 
to MedChi Care Transformation Organization (MedChi CTO) to engage qualifying 
primary care and specialty practices in a practice transformation program.   
The program goal is to prepare small practices to participate in alternative care delivery 
models.  
The MedChi CTO will assist practices in completing specific transformation milestones 
such as assessing their readiness for transformation, redesigning workflows, and 
providing training to practice staff. 
 
 

 
 
We would be happy to assist you in completing the application as well completing the 
care transformation milestones. 
The practice will receive a $250 compensation for each of the first four 
milestones completed.  
 
The application will take no more than 15 minutes to complete. 
 
Please reach out to cto@medchi.org and we can email you the electronic 
application. We look forward to assisting you with your participation in this 
exciting new program. 
 
For additional information about the grant: 
https://mhcc.maryland.gov/mhcc/Pages/apc/apc/apc_practice_transformation.aspx  
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